
REPORTER’S NEWS 
Wild Things 4-H Club Report 

January 9, 2024 
Submitted By: Sydney Wise 

The Wild Things 4-H Club held a business meeting via Zoom on Janu-
ary 9, 2024. The meeting was held via Zoom due to weather conditions. 
The Club Leader announced the results of the Officer election. The 
election was held by electronic ballot.  
 
Our 2024 Officers are: 
President: Brooke Buckler 
Vice President: Wyatt Mast 
Treasurer: Payton Helmick 
Secretary: Dolly-Mae Anderson 
Historian/Reporter: Logan Raley 
Sargent At Arms: Chandler Sweetman 
 
Members were reminded that Record Books were due to the Club Lead-
er on January 5, 2024. 
 
Our next club meeting will be February 13th. 


